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Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip, the Chairman cum Chairman of the
Board of Governors of Tung Wah College (TWC), shared in his
welcome address to freshmen his experience of participating in
motorsports for more than 20 years to encourage all freshmen to
stand firm throughout their learning journey so that they can rise to
the challenges ahead and achieve personal breakthroughs.
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Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip (right 4, first row), the Chairman cum
Chairman of the Board of Governors of TWC, Mrs. CHAN MAN
Yee Wai, Viola, BBS (right 3, first row), Chairman of College
Council of TWC, and Professor Sally CHAN (left 4, first row),
President of TWC, welcomed the freshmen at the Ceremony.

el —

HESIE MFAGE : BXEE
w17.9 ¢ FEFE2021-20) JEiEEaIE

EENBEESESRBEERREESENFALFS  UREBEEHEERFNER - LBART2BTERS/NEERIN
SERGEHEE 100D 2 EFR  KEXERR B AREATEEER EHAE  BHS 1 « YREEHESEERE -

TWGHSs “Good People, Good Deeds: English Writing
Competition 2021-22” Award Presentation Ceremony

The Competition aims at inspiring students to appreciate and learn from the good deeds by good people around them, and nurturing
their interests in English writing. Open to all secondary and upper primary school students in Hong Kong, the Competition received
over 1,100 entries this year. After rounds of selections and interviews with the judging panel formed by representatives from the
Education Bureau and various Universities, 3 winners were selected from each of the Senior Level, Middle Level and Junior Level.
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World Peace Calligraphy Day
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TWC Inauguration Ceremony
2022/2023

Tung Wah College (TWC) held an Inauguration Ceremony to
welcome over 1,000 new students admitted to 16 degree,
sub-degree and diploma programmes offered by the School of
Nursing, School of Medical and Health Sciences, School of
Management and School of Arts and Humanities.
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Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip (left), the Chairman,
presented a souvenir to Dr. LO Yuen Yi (right),
Associate Dean (Learning and Teaching), Faculty
of Education, The University of Hong Kong.
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New Territories General Chamber of Commerce Presents:
Mid-Autumn Festival (Tsuen Wan District) cum

BHEESHMACSDSM (E_HE/) FREGALE
§§=Bt%%E(Eiﬁﬁgggéﬁg’;gggg*gﬁ%&ﬁ%ﬂéé; The event was held to celebrate the 25th Anniversary of the Establishment of the HKSAR and the Mid-Autumn Festival.
Mr. WONG Kwok Hing, GSDSM (eft 8, second row), Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip, the Chairman, and 2 TWGHSs secondary schools were invited to participate in the calligraphy day and
Dr. Haywood CHEUNG (left 9, second row), President of write blessings on the lanterns. Young inmates and their families participated in the event online and wrote calligraphy with more
New Territories General Chamber of Commerce, than 400 participants on-site, successfully creating a world record for the United Nations Sustainable Development Goals.
Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip (left 10, second low), the
Chairman, students of TWGHs Chen Zao Men College and
TWGHSs Sun Hoi Directors' College, attended the event. DR e ‘%T—P |
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“Carers” x “Children” Caring Community Network by
TWGHs —Especially for you &
Mid-Autumn Festival Greetings from “Souper”

To celebrate the Mid-Autumn Festival, Mr. Vinci WONG, BBS, TWGHs Chairman 2018/2019, and Ms. Cathy WU, the
founder and CEO of Souper, led the volunteers in visiting TWGHs Wu Ki Lim Neighbourhood Elderly Centre. They played
mini games and delivered 200 boxes of nutritious soup packs to the singleton elderly in need.
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TWGHs Student Ambassador Training Workshops 2022/2023

The Group conducted a series of Training Workshops for Student Ambassadors in preparation for the London tour next year. In the
Workshops, the students paid on-site visits to the Assembly Hall of Tung Wah Hospital, TWGHs Kwong Fook Tsz and TWGHs Man Mo
Temple to gain an understanding of the Group’s history. They also visited TWGHs Maisy Ho Archives and Relics Centre and Tung Wah Coffin
Home to experience the importance of heritage preservation, and participated in TWGHSs’ Flag Day to appeal for support from donors.
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Mr. Vinci WONG, BBS (right 2),
TWGHs Chairman 2018/2019
and Ms. Cathy WU the

founder and CEO of Souper recelved
the souvenirs handmade by the elderly.

(left 2),
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Mr. Vinci WONG, BBS
(right 2), TWGHs Chairman
2018/2019, delivered the
soup packs to the elderly.
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Student Ambassadors visited several
monuments and heritage preservation service units
of the Group to deepen their understanding of the
Group’s history and services.
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